
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
16th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Sussex Cricket Foundation Virtual Schools Cup 
 
For the next ten weeks, the children will be taking part in one skills challenge per week to help gain points for 
the school in the Sussex Cricket Foundation School’s Cup. 
 
If you find that you and your child are having to self-isolate at home, you can still take part by checking out 
their website:  https://sussexcricket.co.uk/virtual-schools-cup and sending your child’s best scores to us to 
submit.  We would love to see any photos too. 
 
I hope that the children enjoy this weekly challenge. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs N Kent 
Sports Lead 

Framfield CE Primary School 
The Street 
Framfield 

Uckfield 
East Sussex  

TN22 5NR 
 

                     Headteacher:  Mrs L Pestell 
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